## **Madalyn Letellier**

From:	S Lee
Sent:	Monday, June 10, 2024 6:38 PM
To:	Planning1; All City Council; Public Comments
Subject:	Writing to support Somernova

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

Hi,

Just writing to support Somernova and more community - esp free, youth-centered, space in Somerville.

Currently, we use the Dojo space to hold our Girl Scout meetings and there is a key need for free space for meetings, community gatherings and youth events.

The culture house pop up in Union Sq was another valuable resource that showed how the community is improved by such places.

Thank you for your work on this important issue,

Susan Lee Resident Parent Advocate